Notice of Tender

Request for Standing Offer
Supply of Water Treatment Chemical: Polyaluminum Chloride Coagulant
Contract No. 2024-21

Interested parties are invited to submit bids on the supply of polyaluminum
chloride coagulant for the Corner Brook Water Treatment Plant on a standing offer
basis.

Contract Documents may be obtained from mroberts@cornerbrook.com or by
calling (709)637-1540. Inquiries before tendering must be in writing and directed
to the Assistant Manager of Engineering by Email: eneilson@cornerbrook.com

Tenders are to be submitted and secured with a password to the e-mail address
tender-rfp@cornerbrook.com with the subject line of the e-mail submissions
“Supply of Water Treatment Chemicals — Polyaluminum Chloride Coagulant 2024-
21 — Firm’s Name” and received up until 12:00 noon, local time, September 3,
2024.

Procurement is subject to trade agreements, if applicable.

The owner does not bind itself to accept the lowest or any tender for the project.

Marina Redmond
City Clerk
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